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1 September 2022 

Mackay HHS is still waiting to receive the final report from the independent report into 
obstetrics and gynaecology services. 

We had previously been advised it would be provided by the end of August. 

I will now be contacting the independent external investigators for an update on the status of 
the final report. 

I am committed to sharing the outcomes and actions of the investigation once I receive the 
final report and take time to review it thoroughly. 

 


